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GENERAL INTEREST 
 
Birthday greetings to the following Members.   

 

September: 

 

1st Mrs G Rosenior, 4th Mr J Kehoe, 5th Mr E Harvey, 6th Mr P Sutton, 14th Mr A Tinworth,  

18th Mrs S Short, 21st Mr M Umar, 28th Miss P Semain 

 

October: 

 

4th Mr K Bannerman, 8th Mr W Cockburn, 15th Mrs M Rommens, 19th Mr A Lamont, 

29th Mrs C Potter 

 

November: 

 

2nd Mr Burgess-Allen, 3rd Mr M Kemp, 4th Mr J Sharp, 8th Mr K Comer, 11th Mrs V Patel,  

15th Mr S Jeffery, 24th Mr A Disspain, 25th Mr Ellis 

 

The last Committee meeting was held in the “Olde Mitre” public house on Wednesday the 14th 

June. 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

The venue for this year`s Branch Christmas Lunch has not been decided yet. It will probably be in 

the Civil Service Club in early December.  The venue and date will be published in the Branch Notes 

in the December issue of the NFOP Magazine. This will be too late for booking a place. Members 

wishing to attend should contact the Treasurer, Mary Rommens, Tel 0208 648 6911 as soon as 

possible please. The cost will be subsidised for Members attending, as was the case last year. 

  

The next Branch Committee meeting will be held in the “Olde Mitre” public house, Ely Court, Ely 

Place, Hatton Garden EC1 on Wednesday 18th September at 2-00PM. All members are welcome to 

attend as guests. 

 

The last meeting of the Paddington “Old Codgers” was on Friday 7th June in the Queen Victoria pub 

Strathearn Place W2.  

  

The next meeting will be on Friday September 6th.  All are welcome.  

 

Alf Rankin. 

Branch Secretary. 
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